
 
 

 

SUNDAY 

At 9:00 am we left the airport of Fiumicino and we arrived in Vienna at 
10.30 am. We stayed there until we 💖 took the train to Bruck. At the end, 
we took a taxi and arrived in Judenburg, where the host families were 
waiting for us. 

 

Then the hosting students drove us to McDonald's. After this everyone 
went to their respective houses. 

  

NEWSLETTER 
VALENTINO TOMASINI, BEATRICE DI CESARE, 

PAOLO EVANGELISTA SOFIA DI CESARE 

AUSTRIA 



 

MONDAY 
On the first day, we received a beautiful welcome at school with a tour and 
after we played some icebreaker games. After finishing them we went in 
the center of Judenburg where we made and ate Pizza at the young centre. 
Before we went at home with our hosts we went to the planetarium of the 
city which was enjoyable! 

 

TUESDAY 
The second day we started the activities with a project finalized to make a 
tik tok. From the morning until lunch, we stayed in the woods and the 
group was divided in two parts: one played some games in the forest and 
the other planted some trees; then we exchanged. After this experience, we 
returned to our home. 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEDNESDAY 
At the beginning of the third day, we presented some activities that we 
made before we left. After this, we did the break and then we started to do 
a podcast on how to make good with social media. Finished them we 
returned home. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



THURSDAY 
 

On the fourth day instead to go school, we went to Graz. We departed 
from Judenburg and when we arrived we did a guided tour around the city 
visiting the most important buildings. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Then we found a little Italian square where there were diRerent stands 
with typical Italian food and we felt at home. 



 

FRIDAY 
During the last day in the school at first, we presented the tik tok started 
on Tuesday, and then we did a live event with the other countries. After 
this, we had lunch in school and then we went to visit the Red Bull Ring. 

 



 

 

 

Instead in the evening, we did the Farewell party in the school where we 
danced and ate all together to say goodbye to each other 



 

 

SATURDAY 
In the last day we said goodbye to everyone and before taking the taxi we 
greeted the Spanish group. 



 

 

 

 

Then with the taxi, we went again to Bruk where we took the train to go 
to the airport in Vienna where we met again the Spanish group. After this, 
we left Vienna at 19:10 and we arrived at Fiumicino at 20:40. 


